
BC Oil and Gas Commission to Staff 
Core Storage Facility in Charlie Lake

TO: Industry Clients

EFFECTIVE DATE: April 2, 2012

BACKGROUND

The Ministry of Energy and Mines Core Storage Facility in Charlie Lake is the provincial repository for oil and 
gas related core and drill cutting samples. This facility provides a public archive and access to cores and 
cuttings.

The BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) will assume staffing responsibilities for the core facility from 
the Ministry of Energy and Mines as of April 2, 2012.

Additional details will be found on the Commission website after April 1. 

Client service levels are not anticipated to change as a result of this transition. The telephone, facsimile and 
mailing address will remain the same.

Core facility contact information:
Ryan Olson
Core Facility Supervisor
Tel: 250-262-3309
Fax: 250-262-3316 

New email address: corelab@bcogc.ca

Please forward any suggestions regarding the facility or questions you may have regarding this 
bulletin to:

Mark Hayes
Technical Leader, Resource Assessment
BC Oil and Gas Commission
Mark.Hayes@bcogc.ca
250-419-4431
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